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Regular Internship Program Batch 3 period
July - September 2024
Admin -- 07 June 2024

Hello #Portizen,

What you've been waiting for, #Portmin informs you that the Batch 3 Regular Internship Program for the

period July - September 2024 at Pelindo Group has opened.

For you Students, and Fresh Graduates, register immediately because slots are limited via the following

link: 

https://magentaku.id/

? Pay attention to the placement location;

? Pay attention to the majors in each Internship vacancy;

? Make sure the documents are in accordance with the requirements.

?Don't forget #Portizen, this program is FREE OF CHARGE, and is not an employee recruitment vacancy.

Pelindo is not responsible for any losses incurred as a result of this fraud. Please be careful ...

 

Follow and keep an eye on #Pelindo social media to get info about Pelindo.

Website : www.pelindo.co.id

Instagram : @Pelindo

X : @Indonesiaport

Facebook : Pelabuhan Indonesia

Youtube : Pelindo

 

#InfoInternship

#Pelindo Internship

#MagentaBUMN

#InternshipProgram

#PelindoGroup



#IndonesiaMaritimeGateway

#BUMNUntukIndonesia


